
CAPE FEAR GARDEN CLUB AZALEA GARDEN TOUR© 

REFUND OR DONATION INFORMATION  

 

After more than a year of planning and preparation by our members and this year’s Garden Owners it is with 

great sadness, we announce that the 2020 Cape Fear Garden Club Azalea Garden Tour is cancelled and will not 

be rescheduled due to the uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 situation. 

 

The Cape Fear Garden Club, Inc.is a 501(c)(3) organization.  The garden tour is our annual fund raiser that 

allows us to make grants each year in support of Conservation, Beautification, and scholarships in New 

Hanover County.   

 

In order to continue our grant process this year we ask you to consider making the purchase price of your tickets 

a tax-deductible donation. Your Donation will allow us to have monies available to fund our grant program for 

the 67th consecutive year. The Non-Profits who request grants will need our help more than ever due to the 

current situation. 

 

To receive a refund and/or make a tax-deductible donation please send the completed refund form below and  

you must include the front cover(s) of all tickets purchased via USPS to: 

 

Cape Fear Garden Club, Inc 

PO Box 4751 

Wilmington, NC 28406 

 

Cape Fear Garden Club Azalea Garden Tour © Donation/Refund Request ((Please print legibly) 
DEADLINE IS MAY 15, 2020 

Name:   _________________________________________________________________ 

Street Address:  __________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip:  _________________________________________________________ 

Telephone:  _____________________________________________________________  

Email:  _________________________________________________________________ 

Number of Tickets Purchased:  __________________________Include ticket covers with request 

Purchase Location: _______________________________________________________   

Method of Payment: ___________________________ 

 

Convert my tickets (or portion) to a tax-deductible donation - Amount: ______________  

    

I would like a refund - Amount: ______________________  

 

Signature:  _______________________________________  

    

 

Tickets purchased on-line will receive a refund via PayPal. Refunds will not include shipping and handling 

charges, only the $35 purchase price.  If you purchased your ticket at a local vendor with a check we can shred 

or return it to you. Tickets purchased with cash will receive a refund check from Cape Fear Garden Club. If you 

opt to make a donation you will receive a receipt by email.  

 
The Cape Fear Garden Club, Inc.  is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit 

Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by governing laws. 

Donors within the United States of America should check with  

the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) publication 526 and publication 1771 and or their tax advisor for further details. 


